
From: Earl Duval
To: Stanwood, Sabrina; Bowman, Peter; Stewart, Sarah; Hackley, Patrick; Townsend, Jennifer; Marchand, Michael;

Winters, Melissa; Mason, Scott; Wayne Presby
Cc: Holman, Heidi; Earl Duval
Subject: RE: meeting today
Date: Thursday, May 19, 2022 3:18:20 PM

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the
sender.

Patrick, Heidi, Peter & Michael,
 
Thank you for taking so much time from your busy schedules to meet with me today. 
 
Your expertise and passion is inspiring and appreciated.
 
I recognize (even more now!) that there is much to understand and coordinate.  I will keep you
informed and updated in all regards.
 
I will be back in touch soon.
 
Enjoy the upcoming “summer” weekend we are about to have!
 
Be well,
 
Earl
________________________
Earl W. Duval, Esq.
Duval & Associates, LLC
92 Bumfagon Road
Loudon, NH 03307
eduval@dkt-legal.com
Mobile: (617) 676-7792
 
P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.
 
This transmittal may be a confidential attorney-client communication or may otherwise be
privileged or confidential. If it is not clear that you are the intended recipient, any review,
dissemination, distribution, or copying of this transmittal is strictly prohibited. If you suspect
you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately and immediately
delete this message and all attachments.
 
IRS CIRCULAR 230 DISCLOSURE: To ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the IRS,
we inform you that any U.S. tax advice contained in this document is not intended or written
to be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of (i) avoiding penalties under the Internal
Revenue Code or (ii) promoting, marketing or recommending to another party any transaction
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or matter that contained herein.
 

Our Expertise. Your Future. Succeeding Together.®
 
From: Stanwood, Sabrina <Sabrina.m.stanwood@dncr.nh.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, May 19, 2022 7:50 AM
To: Bowman, Peter <peter.j.bowman@dncr.nh.gov>; Stewart, Sarah
<Sarah.L.Stewart@dncr.nh.gov>; Hackley, Patrick <Patrick.D.Hackley@dncr.nh.gov>; Townsend,
Jennifer <Jennifer.L.Townsend@dncr.nh.gov>; Marchand, Michael
<Michael.N.Marchand@wildlife.nh.gov>; Winters, Melissa <Melissa.J.Winters@wildlife.nh.gov>;
Mason, Scott <Scott.R.Mason@wildlife.nh.gov>; Earl Duval <eduval@dkt-legal.com>; Wayne Presby
<Wayne@thecog.com>
Cc: Holman, Heidi <Heidi.L.Holman@wildlife.nh.gov>
Subject: meeting today
 
Hi folks,
Thank you for being available to meet today regarding the Cog railway and Datacheck letter NHB22-
1571.  Unfortunately, I am not be able to join you all in person.  My daughter and I have symptoms
of Covid and we were recently exposed to someone who tested positive for Covid, therefore we are
isolating per guidance.
I apologize that I am not able to be there, however NHB’s Pete Bowman has extensive knowledge of
the area and will be able to answer any questions about this unique and special area.
 
Thank you,
Sabrina
 
Sabrina Stanwood, Administrator (she/her)
Natural Heritage Bureau (NHB)
Division of Forests & Lands - DNCR
172 Pembroke Rd., Concord, NH  03301-5791

(mobile) 603-892-8824 
NHB website
www.mooseplate.com
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